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We have an excellent voting system here in Oregon that does not need to be 

changed. I remember when Oregon's vote by mail began, and I remember standing 

in LONG lines to vote in Oregon before that. It was inconvenient and time-

consuming. This bill is discriminatory, unnecessary, and unacceptable. Vote NO on 

SB 201! 


